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The EU strongly condemns the clear violation of Ukrainian sovereignty and territorial integrity 
by acts of aggression in the east of Ukraine by the Russian armed forces since February 2014. 

The EU remains unwavering in its support and commitment to Ukraine's independence, 
sovereignty and territorial integrity within its internationally recognised borders.


